STATE OF
COLORADO

Cache Unit Cleanup

Kerry Smith <ksmith@monumentglobal.com> Tue, Jun 4, 2013 at 9:56 AM
To: "Spray - DNR, Karen" <karen.spray@state.co.us>, cindy.gray@soudermiller.com, denny.foust@soudermiller.com
Cc: Tom Fox <tomfox@beyondbb.com>, Don Freemyer <don@freemyerlaw.com>

All,

We would like to begin the first round of new cleanup next week. Please let me know if Tuesday would work for everyone’s
schedule. If we need to start on another day just let us know and Tom will do his best to adjust.

Mr. Freemyer is contacting Corey Veach to let him know. Karen, you may have to do the same, but we’'ll let you know.
Best Regards,

Kerry W Smith

Monument Global Resources, Inc
12160 N Abrams Rd Ste 610
Dallas, TX 75243

P 214.691.1713

F 214 6916822

C 575.937.8001
ksmith@monumentglobal.com
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